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for the Faculty of Human Sciences

Postdoctoral Researchers International Mobility Experience (PRIME) 31 August 2022

With funding from the Federal Ministry of Education and Research (BMBF) and the European Union
(FP7/Marie Curie Actions/COFUND), the DAAD initiated the "Postdoctoral Researchers International
Mobility Experience" (PRIME) funding programme in 2014 and has since been supporting international
mobility in the postdoctoral phase through temporary positions at German universities instead of
traditional scholarships. The funding comprises a 12-month phase abroad and a six-month integration
phase at a German higher education institution, where the funding recipients are employed as
postdoctoral researchers for the entire funding period. Highly qualified postdocs who would like to
combine employment at a German university with a research stay abroad now have the opportunity again
to apply for funding in the Postdoctoral Researchers International Mobility Experience (PRIME)
programme. Applications are open to researchers of all nationalities and subjects. The doctorate must be
completed before funding begins.

https://www.daad.de/de/studieren-und-forschen-in-deutschland/stipendien-finden/postdoctoral-researchers-international-
mobility-experience/

RISE Weltweit Internship in Canada 22 September 2022

Are you up for an internship far away? The DAAD internship programme RISE Weltweit (Research
Internships in Science and Engineering) offers funded research internships, among others in Canada.
Applications for internships in Canada are being accepted from 8 August to 22 September 2022. The
earliest start of the internship is in summer 2023. The duration is 10 to 12 weeks. The scholarship holders
receive a monthly DAAD full scholarship instalment and a onetime travel cost allowance (both depending
on the destination country), health insurance, personal accident insurance. liability insurance, and a local
(Globalink) mentor.

www.daad.de/rise-ww

Priority Programme “The Digitalisation of Working Worlds. 30 November 2022
Conceptualising and Capturing a Systemic Transformation”

In April 2019, the Senate of the Deutsche Forschungsgemeinschaft (DFG, German Research Foundation)
established the Priority Programme “The Digitalisation of Working worlds. Conceptualising and Capturing a
Systemic Transformation” (SPP 2267). The programme is designed to run for six years. The present call
invites proposals for the second three-year funding period. The Priority Programme aims to fund projects
that will make basic research contributions to the understanding of socio-technical change in the field of
digitalisation of the worlds of work. It particularly addresses sociology, economics and history, but also
other disciplines of the social sciences that investigate the worlds of work (e.g. political science,
ergonomics, work and organisational psychology, economic geography and business informatics,
educational research). Project proposals with a comparative design (including international comparisons)
are especially welcome.

All applicants are invited to participate in a workshop that will provide detailed scientific and administrative
information on the call. The workshop will be held online, on the 16 September 2022, 10 am to 3 pm
(approximately). To register for the event, please send an e-mail to: jennifer.seemann@dfg.de, not later
than 13 September 2022.
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